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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: October 4, 2021 

RE: Discussion Cannabis – Draft Application and Scoring Criteria 
 
City Council requested further discussion on the application and scoring process for the implementation 
of the cannabis ordinances. Attached is a draft copy of the application with scoring criteria and points 
for your review and comment. 

 
The Security Plan section includes the suggestion received of the applicant being required to present 
a documented training program for all management and employees of each facility.  
 
Currently, most items are assigned 1 pt. for the sake of ease, but additional feedback is 
needed.  Also, it is anticipated that the Community Benefits section might change based on the 
results of the Community Benefits survey (https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VS79BKZ). So far, the 
feedback is centered on improving the playgrounds and police facilities. 
 
Would appreciate guidance from City Council, particularly on language highlighted in green, including: 

- Items identified for scoring 
- the associated point values 
- Are any there any items that should be added (ex. Traffic improvement study, if volume or site 

warrants) 
 

 
Rough draft of distribution of applications points: 
 

SECTION POINTS 
Community Health & Education 2 
Business Plan (Co-Located Cannabis Business) 9 
Community Benefits 27 
Security Plan 4 
Building & Site Improvements 53 

TOTAL AVAILABLE POINTS 95 
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